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Cheers to a new year and 
another chance for us to get 

it right. ~ Oprah Winfrey

 You are you, that is truer than true. 
There is no one alive that is youer than you.

~ Dr. Seuss

January

February

Garrison, ND- Director: Shelly Fuller

GBB 5:00 JV
Underwood
(Petites & Tinies)

GBB 6:30 V Max
(Tinies & Petites)

No Classes

WINTER SHOW
4:30
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Scheduled

Dance Classes as
Scheduled

Happy New Year!
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Jan-Feb 2019 News: Tip: 
Stay warm by moving your 
feet and warming up on the 
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QUOTE: 
Dance a dance, sing a song, 

you’ll be happy all 
day long.

Evan... is always encouraging and positive at dance 
class. He often helps the other dancers in his class 
when they are having trouble with steps or skills. 
Evan is never afraid to share a kind word or two, to 
brighten someone’s day.

HAPPY NEW YEAR!
DANCE NEWS
We are so excited to kick off the New Year and are so thankful to have you dancing
with us! We are now into the performance portion of our season. It is fun for the
dancers to now have the opportunity to show what they have been working on at
class. Please know, one of the things we are working on throughout this season is the
ability for dancers to become comfortable in front of a crowd. Please keep in mind
that for many dancers, the first performance of a new routine is very tentative. They
are concentrating on the order of the routine rather than performing. You may find that
we perform the same routine multiple times. This is to take that pressure off the
dancers, as once they have mastered the knowledge of the routine and have
performed it once, they are able to concentrate more on the performance aspects.
You will probably notice their confidence increase, the technical details of the routine
will be refined, and the expressions on the dancers face transforming them into true
performers. Any questions or concerns you have at anytime through out the season
are important to me. Class time is very busy so if you are unable to connect with me
at class, feel free to contact at the email address and/or phone number listed below. I
hope that this newsletter is helpful for you. Keep it in a safe place so you are able to
refer back to it. I also will be keeping our website updated with the most up to date
information on our program. Here's to a successful and Happy New Year!
CLASS PICTURES
We will be holding our class photos at the dancers
regular class time on Feb. 10. We hold picture night on a regular class night as we
know your lives are busy and we want all dancers in attendance. Picture envelopes
will be distributed the week prior to pictures at class. Pictures are optional but we
would like all dancers to come dressed in uniform to participate in the group photo
even if they are not ordering uniforms. Dancers may wear their hair however you
would like for photos but should come in complete uniform. More info will come as
that date nears.
PRESCHOOL DANCE CAMP
March 9 is a Preschool Dance Camp tentatively planned as a dance fundraiser for the
Galactix. More info will come as that date nears.
SECOND TINY KIX CLASS AVAILABLE
Our Tiny Kix Class is very popular and FULL! I plan to open a second class, so if you
know of anyone who was disappointed that they didn't get into the class, please have
them contact me and we can get them registered. It will begin after our Winter Show
in January. How exciting!

Shelly Fuller
Garrison_ND@justforkix.com
701-337-6132




